	MAY
- Monday 2nd   HOLIDAY

- Tuesday 3rd    INSET DAY

- Friday 6th May – Sunday 8th May 

                                    P5s & P6s to Dalguise
· Tuesday 10th May 6.30 Community Council Meeting

· Monday 16th May 2.20 Assembly led by  P2

· Tuesday 17th P7s and P6/5 to Tesco Farm to Fork
· Wednesday 18th Rotary Quiz at Polkemmet PS

· Thursday 19th P3/4 to Tesco Farm to Fork

- Monday 23rd   HOLIDAY
- Tuesday 24th P6/7 to West Lothian College

- Tuesday 24th P5/4 to Tesco Farm to Fork

Wednesday 25th P1 and P2 to Tesco Farm to Fork

- Wednesday 25th Netball Tournament

- Thursday 26th 6pm Parent Council

- Tuesday 31st P3/4 to Polkemmet Country Park

- Tuesday 31st Gala Dress Rehearsal at Alexander Peden

JUNE
· Wednesday 1st Netball League

· Thursday 2nd Football Festival

· Monday 6th 2.20 Assembly led by P1

· Wednesday 8th Parent Information Evening – Whitburn Academy

· Friday 10th P7s at Rugby Festival
· Saturday 11th Gala Day
· Monday 13th to Friday 17th Health Week
· Tuesday 14th – Thursday 16th P7s Whitburn Academy  Transition 
· Tuesday 14th P6s to Bridge Education Centre then walk the Forth Road Bridge
· Thursday 15th Nursery children and parents for lunch
· Friday 17th Reports out to parents
· Tuesday 21st 6pm P7 and P6/5 Show for parents
· Wednesday 22nd 1.15 P7 and P6/5 Show for parents
· Monday 27th 2pm Celebration Assembly
· Wednesday 29th  9am Leavers Assembly
Wednesday 29th June 

- School closes for summer

Communication
There are a number of ways to keep up to date with what is happening in school.  

Newsletter

Blog   https://blogs/glowscotland.org.uk/wl/greenrigg

Facebook Greenrigg Primary

Email   wlgreenrigg-ps@westlothian.org.uk
Twitter @greenriggps

Owl Board outside the main door 

Contacting Mrs Millar at the school office – either by phone or in person

Group call text – for updated messages

Phone call   01501 751334
                         Kathy Gibson, Headteacher
P6/5 have continued to challenge themselves – this time learning how to measure angles … outside.  See us on the Blog.

The P7 boys and girls have been learning about Growth Mindsets.  So now instead of saying,  ‘I can’t do that’ they are saying, ‘I cannae dae that …yet!” 


On Friday 4th March, children are invited to wear their pyjamas or onesie to school and bring in their favourite bedtime story (and bedtime cuddly toy if they wish!)
Children will have an opportunity during the day to share their favourite bedtime story or book that they’re reading before bed, with their friends and talk about the reasons why they enjoy it so much.



Safe walking to/from school
Parents are urged to leave their cars at home, where possible, and walk their children to/from school.  Help to make it a safe and pleasant commute for all of our children.

Dogs  

Please be aware that dogs are NOT ALLOWED on school grounds – with the exception of guide dogs.

Head Lice

Please remember to check your child’s hair on a regular basis

LATENESS

We are concerned that persistent lateness is a feature in our school – eg children arriving after the bell and coming in the front door.  As a school we must keep records of children’s absences and late arrival at school.  The school bell rings at 8.45am - please support your child in developing good habits of arriving at school in time to make his/her own way round to the line and to enter school with his/her friends.
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What has been happening at Greenrigg Primary…       

The nursery boys and girls have been having great fun with some fantastic new resources – wooden blocks. Parents at Stay, Play and Learn are welcome to have a go too – see what you can build!  Pancake day was a great success – see the Blog for lots of photographs. Mrs Lambert’s face as she practices tossing the pancakes is there too!

P1 parents had some lovely surprises this weekend with the Valentine heart pictures made specially for them by the P1 children.

Mrs Croser and the P2 boys and girls were delighted to welcome back a special visitor last week – David was on holiday from his school and came for a visit with his mum.  See the pics on the Blog.

Primary 3/4 wrote some letters to Mrs Campbell last week telling her about the new things they have been learning.  The class are very excited about their new Houses and Homes topic – look out for a Bag Drop Flyer this week as they begin to collect boxes for their technology challenges!

Mrs Murphy and P4/5 enjoyed learning about Chinese Culture and new year – The Year of the Monkey.  Our visiting teacher, Rong Rong was delighted with the cards that the children sent her.  See the lovely email I received after her visit…

To: Mrs Gibson

Subject: Happy  Chinese New Year of Monkey

 

Dear Kathy,

 Many thanks for having me back to both Stoneyburn and Greenrigg schools!  It's really nice to work with you and your staff and children. They are all very nice and kind and eager to learn.

 I am especially  impressed by your Greenrigg Mrs Murphy's class and Stoneyburn P7 children; they are so well behaved and learned  so much quickly. I am very grateful to Mrs Murphy, who very kindly helped me and supported my work. I also really appreciated her class children who showed their love to learn.

I want to say thank you for allowing me to your school assembly. I have also learned from your assembly, this is first time I attended school's assembly. I learned from you how to show love and care to each other as well as that beautiful song.

 Thank you again so very much for all your kindness and support.

 My best wishes to you all for the New Year of Monkey
Rong Rong
DIARY DATES  
FEBRUARY

· Thursday 18th – P5/6 to Basketball Tournament at Whitburn

· Thursday 18th – Dance ASC (P1 – 7)

· Friday 19th 9am Assembly led by P2

· Monday 22nd Tempest Photographers will be in school

Tuesday 23rd Netball After School Club 

Wednesday 24th P1 pupils day of music with Music in Action

· Wednesday 24th Football ASC

· Thursday 25th 6pm Parent Council Meeting 

· Monday 29th – Greenrigg/Stoneyburn Transition day for P5 – 7.  P5s and P7s at Greenrigg, P6s at Stoneyburn

MARCH
· Tuesday 1st P7s to West Lothian College Dragons Den

· Tuesday 1st Netball ASC 

· Wednesday 2nd Netball Festival

· Wednesday 2nd Parents Evening

· Thursday 3rd Football Festival

· Friday 4th World Book Day celebrations 
· Monday 7th – Friday 11th P7s to Dalguise

· Tuesday 8th Greenrigg/Stoneyburn Transition Day P1,2,3,4    P1/2s at Greenrigg, P3/4s to Craigencault Ecology Centre, Kinghorn

· Tuesday 8th Netball ASC

· Wednesday 9th Football ASC

· Wednesday 9th P6 and P7 Parents and pupils Careers Guidance evening at Greenrigg 6.30pm
· Thursday 10th P4/5 to Handball Festival at Whitburn 

· Monday 14th P5 – 7 Internet Safety Workshops then performance for whole school and all parents at 2.40pm

· Tuesday 15th Netball ASC 

· Wednesday 16th P6/5 visit to Glasgow Gurdwara

· Wednesday 16th Football ASC

· Thursday 17th Parent Council AGM 6pm – all welcome

· Friday 18th 9am Assembly led by P1

· Monday 21st P2s visit to Church
· Tuesday 22nd March Greenrigg/Stoneyburn Transition event – P3/4s to Polkemmet Country Park

· Tuesday 22nd P5/6 to Cross Country event

· Thursday 24th 10am Easter Service
Friday 25th March – Friday 8th April HOLIDAY

APRIL
· Tuesday 11th 2.20 Assembly

· Tuesday 12th P6 and P7 NSPCC Workshop

· Tuesday 12th 6.30pm Community Council Meeting

· Tuesday 18th 2.20 Assembly led by P6/5 

· Thursday 21st P7s to Stoneyburn for Leadership and Learning workshop 

· Monday 25th Greenrigg/Stoneyburn Transition P1 – 7

· Thursday 28th 6pm Parent Council

· Friday 29th – Dress Down Day for NSPCC


